
Brady Primary School Lunch Menu 
 as from 2nd November 2020 

 
 
 

The new menu will start as from 
Monday 2nd November, when we 
return to school after the October 
Half Term.  
 
The menu will run on a three-week 
cycle, and the relevant date for the 
menu being used, can be found at the 
top of each menu.  
 
When we return on the 2nd November 
we will be using Menu 1.    


